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March 30,1981

Docket Nos. 50-508
50-509

Washington Public Power Supply _ System
P. O. Box 1223
Elma, Washington 98541

Attention: Mr. D. E. Dobson
Program Director (Acting)

References: 1). Letter, G. S. Spencer to N. O. Strand, "NRC
Inspection WNP-3/5", dated December 14, 1979. ,

'

2) Letter, D. L. Renb'erger to G. S. Spencer,
No. G03-80-91 dated January 18, 1980.

3) Letter, G. S. Spencer to N. O. Strand, dated
January 31, 1980

4) Letter, G. S. Spencer to R. L. Ferguson, dated
September 4, 1980

5) Letter, D. E. Dobson to R. H. Engelken,
No. G03-81-272 dated January 30, 1981

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter identified above as Reference 5, informing
us of the steps you have taken to correct Item C in the Notice of
Violation submitted to you in our letter identified as Reference 1
and subsequently discussed in our letter identified as Reference 4.
Your corrective action will be verified during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

%l aulke4nberry,B. H. le
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Projects Branch
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